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WHAT IS
HAPPENING IN THE
VILLAGE? 

Garage Sale

June 2021 - Issue 10 MSHDA NEP GRANT

Holiday Closure

We will have two Community Wide
Garage Sales this year!
July 23rd-25th and August 13th-15th.
Garage sale permit fees are waived
for the weekend. There is no cost or
registration required. 

The Cassopolis Municipal Complex
will be closed on Monday, July 5th in
observance of Independence Day.

Beach at Stone Lake

The concession stand will open for
the season on June 19th. It will be
open everyday from 11am-9pm.
When the concession stand is open
Kayaks and Paddle Boards will be
available to rent for $5/hour and
lifejackets of all sizes will be available
to borrow  free of charge. Many
thanks to the Life Jacket Program
sponsors for providing a valuable
community resource!

ROCK THE BLOCK SUMMER CONCERT SERIES

The Village of Cassopolis is proud to have once again
received the Michigan State Housing Development Authority
Neighborhood Enhancement Program Grant. This grant
will provide funding for new siding to qualified homeowner
occupied homes. For more information and to apply please
visit https://cassopolis-mi.us/about/grant-applications/ or
stop by the Cassopolis Municipal Complex to pick up an
application. 

The Cassopolis Main Street Committee will be hosting their
'Rock the Block Concert Series' this summer with live music, a
beer garden, and food trucks! All proceeds from the beer
garden go to the Main Street Façade Grant for our local
businesses. 

Before & after photos of a 2020 NEP Grant Recipient

Scheduled Dates: 
July 17th

 August 14th
September 11th

For more information
check out

@CassopolisMSC on
Facebook. 


